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Comments: Please keep public lands for unmotorized quiet usage. Once the motors of any size are present ,

fewer people can enjoy "the nature", and the natural areas and wildlife are traumatized or destroyed. The motors

can stay in the already motorized roads. The quiet users need to be heard and more quiet spaces maintained.

Just seeing the results in Taylor Park with loud motors is additional proof we have rare treasures to save, protect

and keep for quiet users. 


